

Silvam Missionary Homes

A place missionaries call home

January 15, 2009

Board of Directors:

Dear Friends,

Larry George President Pastor David Jackson Vice President Chairman of the Board Keith Burch Vice Chairman Ray Soyars Treasurer, CFO Robert Ashworth Assistant Treasurer Joyce George Secretary Mike Rich Director Tony Kiser Project Manager Terrell Moore Trustee Henry Edwards Trustee Gwen Davis Trustee

Happy New Year and we greet each of you in the wonderful name of our Savior and Lord Jesus Christ. I wanted to personally thank you for partnering with us in 2008. I thank the Lord for your sacrificial giving, and for lifting us up in prayer. I have so appreciated your letters, phone calls and your e-mails. They greatly encouraged me. I would also like to thank you for allowing me the privilege of being president of Siloam. As president of Siloam Missionary Homes, there is a great responsibility and accountability to our staff, our supporters, and the Board of Directors. I thank the Lord for dedicated Board members, who have been so faithful in putting God first.

God is faithful. The money you gave in 2008 took care of 26.5 acres, 13 homes, a family center and all the other buildings. It's because of you that we do not charge the missionaries rent for the houses, but only a small maintenance fee. Seventy-five percent of the maintenance cost is paid by you, our supporters. Praise the Lord! He is so good. All of you are truly helping in the Great Commission. In partnering with us last year, you helped us provide homes of over 100 people representing 17 different countries. Think of the impact this has had! And yet, we realize that there is a call for more housing.

These are an overview of just some of what was done last year, and some of the projects we would like to see done in 2009.

Mike Rich, Director, Reflects back over 2008

- Completed beautiful 2707 sq. ft. home 3 families have enjoyed it already
- Remodeled mobile home, installed new flooring, moved walls
- ◀ Framed Papa's Workshop and formed the floors
- ◄ Installed mechanical gates at entrance way
- ◀ Tore out wall in Fellowship Hall to increase capacity, installed bi-fold doors

Mike Rich, Looking forward to 2009

- ◆ Complete Papa's Workshop
- Replace flooring in Unit G
- Convert existing tractor shed into Wreck Center/Exercise Room
- Complete remodeling back porch of Family Center
- Replace fence along front of property

Again, I would like to thank you from the bottom of my heart for your partnership with us. If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to call or e-mail me. May Our Great God, Jehovah-Jireh, the Great Provider, bless each of you this New Year as we seek more diligently than ever to reach a lost and dying world for Jesus Christ

2008 Financial Statements are available upon request. Our 2009 Budget will be included in our February newsletter.

In His Service, Larry George Larry George

President

